
EL PASO COUNTY SHERIFF’S OFFICE CIVIL SERVICE COMMISSION: 

NOTICE: CHANGE OF RULES 

POSTED:  Tuesday, May 17, 2022 – by 5:00 pm 

In accordance with Sec. 1.4.01 of the Civil Service Commission, this notice contains the proposed 

changes regarding sections in the Civil Service Commission Rules & Regulations.  They will be 

discussed, and appropriate action will be taken at the following regular meeting: 

Wednesday, June 1, 2022 

YouTube Channel:  El Paso County, Texas Public Meetings 

Proposed Change #1:  Discuss and take appropriate action to approve recommended changes to 

Chapter 2, Section 3 Employment – Hiring Criteria for Detention Officer, Trainee, of the El Paso 

County Sheriff’s Office Civil Service Commission Rules & Regulations. 

USECTION 3. HIRING CRITERIA FOR DETENTION OFFICER, TRAINEE 

2.3.01  To qualify for a position as a Detention Officer, Trainee, applicants must meet all requirements as set forth 
by the Sheriff and the Texas Commission on Law Enforcement Officer Standards and Education to include 
but not limited to the below:  
-Submit an employment application
- Be a U.S. Citizen
- Be at least 18 years of age
- Have a High School Diploma or passed a general educational development (GED) test indicating high
School graduation level

-Have a minimum of 15 college credit hours from an accredited College or University, or a minimum of two
(2) years of Detention Officer experience, or two (2) years of active military service, or four (4) years of
reserve military service with honorable discharge

- Successfully complete the Physical Fitness Assessment
- Successfully complete a Preliminary Background investigation
- Successfully complete and pass the Written Exam
- Successfully complete the Oral Interview
- Pass the Full-Background investigation, to include a polygraph examination
- Be accepted pending successful completion of medical and psychological evaluations

Copies of the proposed changes may be picked up in the Human Resources Office of the El Paso County Sheriff’s 

Office at: 

Sheriff’s Headquarters 

3850 Justice Road 

Thank you! 
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